WOC-UK support of orthopaedic training at the Black Lion Hospital (Addis Ababa, Ethiopia)
WOC-UK continues to look for more volunteers to support training of orthopaedic residents in Ethiopia. We aim for a minimum of 6 pairs of individuals to travel to Addis Ababa each year, ideally for at least two weeks at a time. Often the visiting pair will consist of a senior consultant and someone earlier on in their career. We are able to pair people up if required. Currently there is funding available to support those who take part in this training link (£500 per week of a trip per person).

If you would like to know more about volunteering to visit Ethiopia, please get in contact with Laurence Wicks (wickslaurence@yahoo.co.uk). Please provide the following information:

Name:
Telephone:
Email:
Address:
Place of work:
Grade (consultant / trainee):

Subspecialist interests:
Availability (time of year / duration of trips):
A brief description of past overseas work:
